
 

  

D–6950      

DISTANCE EDUCATION 

M.Sc. DEGREE EXAMINATION. 

MAY 2021 EXAMINATION 

& 

MAY 2020 ARREAR EXAMINATION 

First Semester 

Psychology 

THEORETICAL PERSPECTIVES IN PSYCHOLOGY 

(CBCS 2018-19 Academic Year onwards) 

Time : Three hours Maximum : 75 marks 

PART A — (10  2 = 20 marks) 

Answer ALL questions. 

1. Define motivation. 

2. What is learning? 

3. State the ERG theory. 

4. What do you mean by therapy? 

5. Give a note on ‘cognition’. 

6. Define: Memory. 

7. What is attention? 

8. Define: Perception. 

9. What do you mean by cognitive dissonance? 

10. Write a note on ‘Social constructivism’. 

Sub. Code 
36311 
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PART B — (5  5 = 25 marks) 

Answer ALL questions, Choosing either (a) or (b). 

11. (a) Describe Neo-Freudian approaches to personality.   

Or 

 (b) Explain Pavlov’s classical conditioning. 

12. (a) Discuss the Kelly’s personal construct.   

Or 

 (b) List out the applications of social learning theory. 

13. (a) Write the strategies to improve memory.   

Or 

 (b) Give a note on ‘illusion’. 

14. (a) Describe the laws of perceptual organizations.   

Or 

 (b) Explain the Roger’s self-theory. 

15. (a) Discuss about the 20th century psychology in India.   

Or 

 (b) Write the role of constructivism in psychological 
approaches. 

PART C — (3  10 = 30 marks) 

Answer any THREE questions. 

16. Describe Sigmund Freud’s approach in towards psycho 
analytical perspective. 

17. Discuss in detail about Maslow’s Hierarchy of motives. 
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18. Explain the views of cognitive balance and dissonance 
theory. 

19. Write the role of psycholinquistics in language 
acquisition. 

20. Analyse the impact of existential approaches on 
personality and motivation. 

 

 

 

————————— 



  

D–6951      

DISTANCE EDUCATION 

M.Sc. DEGREE EXAMINATION. 

MAY 2021 EXAMINATION 

& 

MAY 2020 ARREAR EXAMINATION 

First Semester 

Psychology 

LIFE SPAN PSYCHOLOGY 

(CBCS 2018-19 Academic Year onwards) 

Time : Three hours Maximum : 75 marks 

PART A — (10  2 = 20 marks) 

Answer ALL questions. 

1. What do you mean by ‘Life span psychology’? 

2. What is prenatal diagnostic tests? 

3. Give the expansion for ADHD. 

4. Write a note on ‘neonatal stage’. 

5. Define: Psychometric. 

6. Mention any four Adolescent’s problem. 

7. What do you mean by personality? 

8. What is mental health? 

9. Define: Altruism. 

10. What is empathy? 

Sub. Code 
36312 
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PART B — (5  5 = 25 marks) 

Answer ALL questions, Choosing either (a) or (b). 

11. (a) Elucidate the Freud’s psycho sexual stages of 
development.   

Or 

 (b) Describe the stages of moral development. 

12. (a) Explain the motor functions in old age.   

Or 

 (b) Discuss in detail about information processing 
approach. 

13. (a) Write the history of marking adolesunce.   

Or 

 (b) Explain the neurocognitive disorder. 

14. (a) List out the preventive measure for HIV.   

Or 

 (b) Give your opinion on purpose and meaning of life. 

15. (a) Write the nature and measurement of attitude.   

Or 

 (b) What are the group task performance? Explain. 
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PART C — (3  10 = 30 marks) 

Answer any THREE questions. 

16. Describe the theoretical perspectives in developmental 
psychology. 

17. Analyse the principles of development. 

18. Elucidate the Piaget’s model. 

19. Discuss about the life span psychology. 

20. Express your social contextual views on learning. 

 

 

 

————————— 



  

D–6952      

DISTANCE EDUCATION 

M.Sc. DEGREE EXAMINATION. 

MAY 2021 EXAMINATION 

& 

MAY 2020 ARREAR EXAMINATION 

First Semester 

Psychology 

SOCIAL PSYCHOLOGY 

(CBCS 2018-19 Academic Year onwards) 

Time : Three hours Maximum : 75 marks 

PART A — (10  2 = 20 marks) 

Answer ALL questions. 

1. State the nature of social psychology. 

2. Define: Social Psychology. 

3. What is self-concept? 

4. Give a note on ‘Attitude formation’. 

5. What are the types of aggression? 

6. List out the factors that affect helping behaviour. 

7. Write notes on “Pro-social behaviour”. 

8. What do you mean by group dynamics? 

9. Mention the strategies for attitude change. 

10. What is meant by social perception? 

Sub. Code 
36313 
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PART B — (5  5 = 25 marks) 

Answer ALL questions, Choosing either (a) or (b). 

11. (a) Describe the scope of social psychology.   

Or 

 (b) Explain the survey and experimental research. 

12. (a) Discuss the approaches towards understanding 

social behaviour.   

Or 

 (b) How will your perceive others? Explain. 

13. (a) List out the remedial factors to overcome cognitive 

dissonance among human being.   

Or 

 (b) Discuss the techniques to reduce prejudice 

aggression. 

14. (a) List out the external and internal influences as 

helping behaviour.   

Or 

 (b) Enumerate the strategies for attitude change. 

15. (a) Discuss about change and resistance to change.   

Or 

 (b) Explain understanding the causes of others 

behaviour. 
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PART C — (3  10 = 30 marks) 

Answer any THREE questions. 

16. Explain the history of social psychology and its 
relationship with sociology and anthropology. 

17. Discuss about the social psychology in the new 
Millennium. 

18. Briefly describe the self-perception. 

19. Describe the inter-group relationships in social 
psychology. 

20. Discuss indetail about social cognition. 

 

 

 

————————— 



  

D–6953     

DISTANCE EDUCATION 

M.Sc. DEGREE EXAMINATION. 

MAY 2021 EXAMINATION 

& 

MAY 2020 ARREAR EXAMINATION 

Second Semester 

Psychology 

THEORIES OF PERSONALITY 

(CBCS 2018-19 Academic Year onwards) 

Time : Three hours Maximum : 75 marks 

PART A — (10  2 = 20 marks) 

Answer ALL the questions. 

1. Define personality. 

2. Write a short note on id. 

3. List out the basic human dilemma. 

4. What do you mean by neuroticism? 

5. List out the ways of anticipating life events. 

6. Write a short note on self-reinforcement. 

7. Define self-efficacy. 

8. What do you mean by egopsychology? 

9. Write a short note on experiential world. 

10. What do you mean by dynamic traits? 

Sub. Code 
36321 
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PART B — (5  5 = 25 marks) 

Answer ALL the questions, Choosing either (a) or (b). 

11. (a) Explain Erik Fromm theory of personality.   

Or 

 (b) Discuss the healthy adult personality. 

12. (a) Explain Robert Plomin the temperament theory.   

Or 

 (b) Describe the functional autonomy of motivation. 

13. (a) Explain the productive and non-productive types of 
characters.   

Or 

 (b) Discuss the motivating forces. 

14. (a) Explain the sources of human striving.   

Or 

 (b) Describe the processes of observational learning. 

15. (a) Discuss the stages of Kohlberg’s moral development 
theory.   

Or 

 (b) Explain the classical psycho analysis perspectives. 
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PART C — (3  10 = 30 marks) 

Answer any THREE questions. 

16. Discuss the assessment techniques of personality. 

17. Explain the nature of personality. 

18. Describe the dimensions of personality. 

19. Discuss the childhood needs for safety. 

20. Explain collective unconscious interactions system of 
personality. 

 

 

 

————————— 



  

D–6954     

DISTANCE EDUCATION 

M.Sc. DEGREE EXAMINATION. 

MAY 2021 EXAMINATION 

& 

MAY 2020 ARREAR EXAMINATION 

Second Semester 

Psychology 

RESEARCH METHODOLOGY 

(CBCS 2018-19 Academic Year onwards) 

Time : Three hours Maximum : 75 marks 

PART A — (10  2 = 20 marks) 

Answer ALL the questions. 

1. Define : Research. 

2. What are the types of hypothesis? 

3. What is sample? 

4. Give a note on ‘Case Study’. 

5. List out the major stages in research. 

6. Define :Tool. 

7. Write the applications of normal probability curve. 

Sub. Code 
36322 
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8. What is correlation? 

9. What are the types of variables? 

10. Write the full form of SPSS. 

PART B — (5  5 = 25 marks) 

Answer ALL the questions, Choosing either (a) or (b). 

11. (a) Describe scientific method of research.   

Or 

 (b) What are the factors affecting research design? 
Explain. 

12. (a) List out the essentials of a good sampling.   

Or 

 (b) Write the advantages and limitations of schedules. 

13. (a) Give the guidelines for making valid interpretation.   

Or 

 (b) Discuss the significance of research. 

14. (a) Write the functions and sources of review of related 
literature.   

Or 

 (b) How will you write a research proposal? 

15. (a) Discuss the scales of measurement.   

Or 

 (b) Write about the formulation of research hypotheses. 
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PART C — (3  10 = 30 marks) 

Answer any THREE questions. 

16. Describe the types of research. 

17. Elaborate the selection and formulation of research 
problem. 

18. Discuss the problems encainrered by researchers in 
India. 

19. Explain the different types of tools. 

20. Discuss in detail about experimental research. 

 

 

 

 

————————— 



 

  

D–6955      

DISTANCE EDUCATION 

M.Sc. DEGREE EXAMINATION. 

MAY 2021 EXAMINATION 

& 

MAY 2020 ARREAR EXAMINATION 

Second Semester 

Psychology 

Elective — EDUCATIONAL PSYCHOLOGY 

(CBCS 2018-19 Academic Year onwards) 

Time : Three hours Maximum : 75 marks 

PART A — (10  2 = 20 marks) 

Answer ALL the questions. 

1. Write a short note on the research methods in psychology. 

2. How will you apply operant conditioning in the 
classroom? Give illustration. 

3. What is contingency management? 

4. List out the attributes of good thinkers. 

5. What do you mean by constructivism? 

6. What is classroom discipline? Will it affect the 
independent nature of students? 

7. How will you handle the gifted children in the 
mainstream teaching-learning atmosphere? 

Sub. Code 
363231 
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8. What is Jerome Bruner’s discovery learning? 

9. Give the strategies of collaborative learning. 

10. What are the adjustment problems encountered by an 
individual in colleges? 

PART B — (5  5 = 25 marks) 

Answer ALL questions, Choosing either (a) or (b). 

11. (a) Explain with an illustration the classical 
conditioning in daily life.   

Or 

 (b) Discuss about the experimental and  
non-experimental research methods. 

12. (a) How will you apply Piaget’s theory of learning in 
the classroom?   

Or 

 (b) Write about Vygotsky’s socio-cultural applications 
in learning. 

13. (a) What is the meaning of critical thinking? Write 
about the components of critical thinking.   

Or 

 (b) Learner differences and intelligence-Discuss. 

14. (a) Write your views on mainstreaming children with 
special needs.   

Or 

 (b) What are the technology based teaching strategies? 
How will they be used effectively? 
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15. (a) Explain David Ausubel’s meaningful reception 
learning.   

Or 

 (b) How does individual counseling entrance personal 
growth? Discuss. 

PART C — (3  10 = 30 marks) 

Answer any THREE questions. 

16. Discuss indetail about Gestalt theories of learning. 

17. Give the definition and process of creative thinking and 
how will you develop creative thinking among children? 

18. Explain the behaviourist views of learning. 

19. How can a differential reinforcement program 
implemented effectively? Discuss with suitable example. 

20. Enumerate and discuss the life skills and study skills 
required for substance-abuse training. 

 

 

 

 

————————— 



  

D-6956     

DISTANCE EDUCATION 

M.Sc. (Psychology) DEGREE EXAMINATION. 

MAY 2021 EXAMINATION 

& 

MAY 2020 ARREAR EXAMINATION 

Second Semester 

REHABILITATION PSYCHOLOGY 

(CBCS 2018-19 Academic Year onwards) 

Time : Three hours Maximum : 75 marks 

PART A — (10  2 = 20 marks) 

Answer ALL questions. 

1. Write down the Scope of Rehabilitation Psychology. 

2. What are the methods in Rehabilitation Psychology? 

3. Write the competencies required for the Rehabilitation 
Psychologists. 

4. How do you design training programmes for 
Rehabilitation? 

5. What is meant by Rational emotive therapy? 

6. List out the psychological problems of persons with 
disabilities. 

7. What do you mean by psychological Rehabilitation? 

Sub. Code 
363232 
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8. State the factors influencing the personality development 
of disabled individuals. 

9. Write the role of Non-Government Organizations in 
Rehabilitation. 

10. Define Disabilities. 

PART B — (5  5 = 25 marks) 

Answer ALL questions, Choosing either (a) or (b). 

11. (a) Explain historical perspectives in Rehabilitation 
psychology.   

Or 

 (b)  Discuss the functions of Rehabilitation psychology. 

12. (a) State the life span development of persons with 
disabilities.   

Or 

 (b)  Write a note on addiction Rehabilitation. 

13. (a) Describe the causes of disabilities.   

Or 

 (b)  State the goals and objectives of Rehabilitation. 

14. (a) Explain the educational and social aspects of 
Rehabilitation.   

Or 

 (b)  Discuss the training need analysis. 



D-6956
  3

15. (a) State the capacity building of Non-government 
Organizations.   

Or 

 (b)  Explain the use of educational technology for 
disabled. 

PART C — (3  10 = 30 marks) 

Answer any THREE questions. 

16. Discuss the professional competencies of Rehabilitation 
psychologists. 

17. How do you Organise the Rehabilitation psychology 
through Non-government organisations? 

18. Explain the factors influencing personality development 
of disabled individuals.  State the Psychological 
perspectives in Rehabilitation psychology. 

19. Discuss the planning and designing intervention in the 
Rehabilitations psychology. 

20. Bring out the early intervention strategies for disabled 
individuals. 

 —————— 



  

D-6957     

DISTANCE EDUCATION 

M.Sc. (Psychology) DEGREE EXAMINATION. 

MAY 2021 EXAMINATION 

& 

MAY 2020 ARREAR EXAMINATION 

Third Semester 

COGNITIVE NEURO PSYCHOLOGY 

(CBCS 2018-19 Academic Year onwards) 

Time : Three hours Maximum : 75 marks 

PART A — (10  2 = 20 marks) 

Answer ALL questions. 

1. What is selective attention? 

2. Give the assumptions of cognitive neuro psychology. 

3. What is Stroop Effect? 

4. Write note on Memory distortion and construction. 

5. Give the factors influencing memory. 

6. What is Categorical Syllogism? 

7. Write note on mental imagery. 

8. What is Meta Cognition? 

9. List the types of Brain injury. 

10. Give a short note on Steven's Power Law. 

Sub. Code 
36331 
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PART B — (5  5 = 25 marks) 

Answer ALL questions choosing either (a) or (b). 

11. (a) Discuss Bottleneck theories of Attention. 

Or 

 (b) Explain the four lobes and their functions. 

12. (a) Discuss ectrocephalography (ECG) and Magnetic 

encephalography. 

Or 

 (b) Describe the types of Memory. 

13. (a) Explain FLMP model of perception. 

Or 

 (b) Explain Inductive reasoning. 

14. (a) Discuss Neuropsychological Battery. 

Or 

 (b) Explain the computer assisted neuropsychological 

rehabilitation. 

15. (a) Discuss the role of culture in perceptual 

organisation. 

Or 

 (b) Explain the emergence of different approaches to 

cognitive psychology. 
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PART C — (3  10 = 30 marks) 

Answer any THREE questions. 

16. Explain the Models of Memory. 

17. Discuss the structure of Nervous system. 

18. Explain theories of forgetting. 

19. Discuss the various types of brain injury. 

20. Explain Neurodegenerative disorders in detail. 

  

 ————————— 



  

D–6958     

DISTANCE EDUCATION 

M.Sc. DEGREE EXAMINATION. 

MAY 2021 EXAMINATION 

& 

MAY 2020 ARREAR EXAMINATION 

Third Semester 

Psychology 

COUNSELLING THEORIES AND TECHNIQUES 

(CBCS 2018-19 Academic Year onwards) 

Time : Three hours Maximum : 75 marks 

PART A — (10  2 = 20 marks) 

Answer ALL questions. 

1. Define counselling. 

2. Write the characteristics of counselling. 

3. List out the values in counselling. 

4. What is dream analysis? 

5. Write note on self – psychology. 

6. What is systematic desensitisation? 

7. List the goals of counselling. 

Sub. Code 
36332 



D–6958
  2

8. What is group counselling? 

9. Write note on the physical setting in counseling process. 

10. What is cognitive restructuring? 

PART B — (5  5 = 25 marks) 

Answer ALL the questions, Choosing either (a) or (b). 

11. (a) List the characteristics of an effective counsellor.   

Or 

 (b) Discuss the applications of counselling in various 
areas. 

12. (a) Explain the structure of personality.   

Or 

 (b) Explain object-relation theory. 

13. (a) Discuss the principles of Gestalt therapy theory.   

Or 

 (b) Write on account on Wolpe’s reciprocal inhibition 
theory. 

14. (a) Explain the relaxation procedures.   

Or 

 (b) Describe the special areas of counselling. 

15. (a) Discuss Meichenbaum’s self-instructional training.   

Or 

 (b) Explain the stages of counselling. 
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PART C — (3  10 = 30 marks) 

Answer any THREE questions. 

16. Discuss Pavlov’s classical conditioning. 

17. Explain the various defense mechanism. 

18. Discuss the analysis and interpretation of resistance. 

19. Explain Albert Elli’s rational emotive behaviour therapy. 

20. Describe Egan’s model. 

 

 

 

 

————————— 



 

  

D–6959     

DISTANCE EDUCATION 

M.Sc. DEGREE EXAMINATION. 

MAY 2021 EXAMINATION 

& 

MAY 2020 ARREAR EXAMINATION 

Third Semester 

Psychology 

PSYCHOPATHOLOGY 

(CBCS 2018-19 Academic Year onwards) 

Time : Three hours Maximum : 75 marks 

PART A — (10  2 = 20 marks) 

Answer ALL questions. 

1. Give the contemporary views of abnormal behaviour. 

2. Write note on specific phobias. 

3. List the causes for dysthymia. 

4. What is hypochondriasis? 

5. List the causes for personality disorder. 

6. Write note on family therapy. 

7. What is deinstitutionalisation? 

Sub. Code 
36333 
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8. What is Bulimia Nervosa? 

9. What are causes of mental illness? 

10. Give the causal factors of anxiety. 

PART B — (5  5 = 25 marks) 

Answer ALL questions, Choosing either (a) or (b). 

11. (a) Explain OCD.   

Or 

 (b)  Explain dissociative disorder. 

12. (a) Write note on orgasmic disorder.   

Or 

 (b) List the causal factors of schisopherinea. 

13. (a) Discuss psycho dynamic therapy.   

Or 

 (b) Explain universal intervention. 

14. (a) Discuss the assessment of psychological disorder.   

Or 

 (b) Write causes of eating disorder. 

15. (a) Discuss the categories of personality disorder.   

Or 

 (b) Describe congnitive behaviour therapy. 
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PART C — (3  10 = 30 marks) 

Answer any THREE questions. 

16. Discuss the causal factors for abnormal behaviour. 

17. Briefly explain ICD – 10. 

18. Discuss the various sleep disorders and its treatment 
methods. 

19. Explain the treatment and out come of dissociative 
disorders. 

20. Explain the symptoms of person affected with Post-
Traumatic stress disorder. 

 

 

 

————— 



  

D–7353     

DISTANCE EDUCATION 

M.Sc.(Psychology) DEGREE EXAMINATION 

MAY 2021 EXAMINATION 

& 

MAY 2020 ARREAR EXAMINATION 

Fourth Semester 

ABNORMAL PSYCHOLOGY 

(CBCS 2018 – 2019 Academic Year Onwards) 

Time : Three hours Maximum : 75 marks 

SECTION A — (10  2 = 20 marks) 

Answer ALL the questions. 

1. What do you mean by abnormal behavior? 

2. Define: Mental health. 

3. What is autism? 

4. List any two anxiety disorders. 

5. What is psychoses? 

6. Give a note on ‘Schizoprenia’. 

7. What do you mean by delirium? 

8. Define: Stress 

Sub. Code 
36341 
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9. State the panic disorders 

10. Mention the natural disaster. 

SECTION B — (5  5 = 25 marks) 

Answer ALL the questions, choosing either (a) or (b). 

11. (a) Write the criteria of abnormal behavior. 

Or 

 (b) Give the meaning for concept and normality. 

12. (a) Describe the multi-dimensional view of 
abnormality.  

Or 

 (b) Give a note on mental retardation. 

13. (a) Explain the cognitive disorders. 

Or 

 (b) Briefly discuss the culture bound psychotic 
syndromes. 

14. (a) Differentiate the mental disorders from organic 
mental disorders. 

Or 

 (b) Give a note on 'Alcohol dependence syndrome’. 

15. (a) Write about the neurotransmitters. 

Or 

 (b) Discuss the common life stressers. 
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SECTION C — (3 × 10 = 30 marks) 

Answer any THREE questions. 

16. Write the theoretical perspectives of abnormal behavior. 

17. Describe the Jahoda’s healthy personality. 

18. Discuss the consumer’s decision making process. 

19. Explain the stress related disorders. 

20. Discuss in detail about adjustment disorders. 

———————— 



  

D–7354     

DISTANCE EDUCATION 

M.Sc. (Psychology) DEGREE EXAMINATION 

MAY 2021 EXAMINATION 

& 

MAY 2020 ARREAR EXAMINATION 

Fourth Semester 

ENVIRONMENTAL PSYCHOLOGY 

(CBCS 2018 – 2019 Academic Year Onwards) 

Time : Three hours Maximum : 75 marks 

SECTION A — (10  2 = 20 marks) 

Answer ALL the questions. 

1. State the nature of environmental psychology. 

2. What is environmental perception? 

3. Define: Over population. 

4. Write the difference between weather and climate. 

5. What do you mean by sustainable design? 

6. Define: Pollution 

7. List out the role of media towards better environment. 

Sub. Code 
36342 
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8. What is environmental degradation? 

9. Mention the physical stressors. 

10. State the research methods in environmental psychology. 

SECTION B — (5  5 = 25 marks) 

Answer ALL the questions, choosing either (a) or (b). 

11. (a) Write the scope of environmental psychology. 

Or 

 (b) Give a note on ‘Spatial Cognition’. 

12. (a) List out the effects of physical environment on 
health. 

Or 

 (b) Suggest the solutions to environmental problems. 

13. (a) Elucidate the Baker’s environmental psychology. 

Or 

 (b) Write the NGO’s contribution for changing behavior 
to save the environment. 

14. (a) What are the reciprocal relationship between 
human beings and natural world? 

Or 

 (b) Describe the theories of environmental perception. 

15. (a) “Tobacco smoke as a pollutant" - justify. 

Or 

 (b) How will you evaluate the adequacy environmental 
research? 
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SECTION C — (3 × 10 = 30 marks) 

Answer any THREE questions. 

16. Describe the concept of environmental psychology. 

17. Discuss about the environmental stress and health. 

18. Explain the theoretical orientation of environmental 
psychology. 

19. What are your responsibility in society towards 
environmental pollution? 

20. What do you mean by stress? How will you tackle stress 
in research? 

———————— 
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DISTANCE EDUCATION 

M.Sc. (Psychology) DEGREE EXAMINATION 

MAY 2021 EXAMINATION 

& 

MAY 2020 ARREAR EXAMINATION 

Fourth Semester 

POSITIVE PSYCHOLOGY 

(CBCS 2018 – 2019 Academic Year Onwards) 

Time : Three hours Maximum : 75 marks 

SECTION A — (10  2 = 20 marks) 

Answer ALL the questions in about 50 words each. 

1. What do you mean by health psychology? 

2. Write about the malleable brain. 

3. What is called well-being? 

4. Did you forgive anybody in your life?  Share the 
experience. 

5. Write short note on self-esteem. 

6. Distinguish between optimism and pessimism. 

7. What is called empathy? 

Sub. Code 
36343 



D–7355 
  2

8. Can an individual enhance his/her pleasure? How? 

9. Mention the determinants of happiness. 

10. Write down the concept of flow. 

SECTION B — (5  5 = 25 marks) 

Answer ALL the questions, choosing either (a) or (b). 

11. (a) Describe the developmental psychology. 

Or 

 (b) Enumerate the sources of resilience in children.  

12. (a) Explain the biological foundation of happiness. 

Or 

 (b) Write your experience of positive emotions you came 
across in your life. 

13. (a) Describe the social construction of self esteem. 

Or 

 (b) Enumerate the merits of forgiveness and gratitude. 

14. (a) Explain the strategies to enhance happiness. 

Or 

 (b) Explain the sources of stress. 

15. (a) List out the assessment of positive psychology. 

      Or   

 (b) Compare and contrast hedonic and euaimonic 
happiness.  
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SECTION C — (3 × 10 = 30 marks) 

Answer any THREE questions in about 500 words each. 

16. Describe the model of complete mental lie. 

17. Explain the science and biological foundation happiness. 

18. Discuss about the positive coping strategies. 

19. How can you promote healthy coping strategies and life 
skills. 

20. Analyse the concept and indicators of subjective well-
being. 

———————— 
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DISTANCE EDUCATION 

M.Sc. (Psychology) DEGREE EXAMINATION. 

MAY 2021 EXAMINATION 

& 

MAY 2020 ARREAR EXAMINATION 

Fourth Semester 

Elective: HEALTH PSYCHOLOGY 

(CBCS 2018 – 2019 Academic Year Onwards) 

Time : Three hours Maximum : 75 marks 

SECTION A — (10  2 = 20 marks) 

Answer ALL the questions in about 50 words each. 

1. What is meant by health? 

2. What are the factors influencing health behavior? 

3. How can we use and misuse health services? 

4. What is called locus of control? 

5. Distinguish between chronic and terminally ill. 

6. What is quality of life? 

7. What is called the placebo effect? 

8. List down the need for health psychology. 

Sub. Code 
363441 
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9. Write a note on pranayama. 

10. Bring out the assumption of health psychology. 

SECTION B — (5  5 = 25 marks) 

Answer ALL the questions, choosing either (a) or (b). 

11. (a) Explain the bio psycho social model in health 
psychology. 

Or 

 (b) Discuss the psychological problems of hospitalized 
patients. 

12. (a) Express your views on changing health beliefs. 

Or 

 (b) Elucidate the stages of acceptance by Kulber-Ross. 

13. (a) How can you improve your immunity power? 

Or 

 (b) Compare immuno competence and immuno 
compromise. 

14. (a) What are the ways you know to control the pain? 

Or 

 (b) Explain the health belief model. 

15. (a) Briefly explain Biomedical and bio psycho social 
models in health psychology. 

Or 

 (b) Write a note on any two psycho physiological 
disorders. 
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SECTION C — (3 × 10 = 30 marks) 

Answer any THREE questions in about 500 words each. 

16. Express your views on coping and stress management 
techniques. 

17. Give detailed account on models of prevention. 

18. Analyze health care system in Indian context. 

19. Discuss the concept of pain management. 

20. Explain the attribution theories. 

———————— 
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DISTANCE EDUCATION 

M.Sc. (Psychology) DEGREE EXAMINATION 

MAY 2021 EXAMINATION 

& 

MAY 2020 ARREAR EXAMINATION 

Fourth Semester 

ORGANIZATIONAL PSYCHOLOGY 
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SECTION A — (10  2 = 20 marks) 

Answer ALL the questions. 

1. What do you mean by organizational psychology? 

2. Define: Group dynamics. 

3. Mention the types of organizational power. 

4. What is organizational culture? 

5. List the types of communication. 

6. Define: Organizational socialization. 

7. What do you mean by occupational stress? 

8. Give a note on “chronic absentees". 

9. State the reduction strategies. 

10. Write the assistance programs for employee. 
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SECTION B — (5  5 = 25 marks) 

Answer ALL the questions, choosing either (a) or (b). 

11. (a) Write the nature and dimension of attitude in 

organizational psychology. 

Or 

 (b) List out the importance of teams. 

12. (a) Discuss the impact of organizational politics. 

Or 

 (b) How will you manage the stress? 

13. (a) Write the difference between constructive and 

destructive conflicts. 

Or 

 (b) What are the role of a counselor in the workplace? 

Explain. 

14. (a) Explain about the employees with family problems. 

Or 

 (b) Describe the types and patterns of inter group 

conflicts. 

15. (a) Elucidate the models of leadership behavior. 

Or 

 (b) Write about the equal employment opportunity. 
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SECTION C — (3 × 10 = 30 marks) 

Answer any THREE questions. 

16. Discuss the global scenario of organizational behavior.  

17. Describe the theories of group formation. 

18. Write the implications an organizational behavior. 

19. Give the impact of individual behavior in organizations. 

20. How will you reduce the stress and how can you manage 
it? – Explain. 

———————— 


